



8th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

Important dates in the coming weeks

- * Friday 15th December **Christmas Jumper Day** (Save the Children) Please bring in £1
- Monday 18th December (2.45 3.15pm)
 Come and Read with me Parents invited into class to read with their children
- * Monday 18th December (10 11am) Parents E-safety Workshop
- * Wednesday 20th December (9.30am) **Year 3 Christmas Production for parents** and **Year 2 children from Glodwick Infants in the hall**
- * Thursday 21st December **Christmas Lunch** (Letters have already gone out)

Internet Safety Parent's Workshop



Our Computing teacher Mrs Rashid and Miss Yasmin will be holding an e-safety workshop for parents on Monday the 18th of December from 10am-11am in our computer room. This will be open for all parents wishing to receive more support about such things as setting parental controls on tablets and computers in the home. We have attached a leaflet which gives more information about online gaming too.

Margavie

Parents Welcome

Parents are more than welcome to come into school. If you would like to see your child's work we are opening up more 'Come and see my work sessions.' The dates of these will be on the newsletter. If you wish to speak to your child's teacher then please do speak to a member of staff in the office and this can be arranged. Just a reminder that we have been running a successful and positive parent's forum on a Monday morning from 10am - 11am, if there are any suggestions or concerns you are more than welcome to join the high numbers of parents attending.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 1, 3, 6, 7 and 11 for achieving over 96% attendance last week. SUPERB:)



DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- Thursday 14th December Sports for Champions
- * Friday 15th December Save the Children Day CHRISTMAS JUMPERS PLEASE
- * Friday 15th December Class 4's Assembly (9am Parent's invited into the hall)



